2023 Cardboard Boat Regatta

The annual Cardboard Boat Regatta on Lake Sacajawea in Longview was held on
Sunday, July 2, 2023, as part of the city's Go 4th Festival. The Longview Bridge Club
(LBC) has participated annually since 2012, The theme this year was Christmas in July.
The 23 entries was a substantial increase from last year's total that was impacted by
recovery from the pandemic. The regatta was featured (as usual) by a full page article in
the Longview Daily News.

This year, members and friends of the Longview
~ Bridge Club designed, built, and raced an entry

! named Santa's Scooter under the guidance of
i Wayne Winther. Rowing the craft were Wayne,
i his daughter, granddaughter, and Dave Knoyle.
. It was very competitive, winning one heat,
. placing in another, and finishing third overall in
the final. But most impressive was taking home
- atrophy for Pride of the Regatta!

We truly appreciate Wayne, his crew, members and friends of the Longview Bridge Club
who helped build and decorate the boat.

And thanks again to Jan and Joe Trussell who hosted the
after-race celebration party at their home.

At right:
Dave Knoyle and Wayne

Winther stand in front of the
Pride of the Regatta trophy

At left:
Close-up of the trophy
(Yes, it is made entirely of

cardboard!)

For more photos, visit the
2023 Regatta Gallery,



https://tdn.com/sports/local/go-4th-festival-folk-family-four-takes-cardboard-boat-regatta/article_fa07ff06-19fd-11ee-95f6-7b1c2dbe1f96.html?utm_source=tdn.com&utm_campaign=/newsletter-templates/daily-headlines&utm_medium=PostUp&lctg=1032232&tn_email_eh1=be04fac816902a15354cf3965d40a22d755ec3e7
https://web2.acbld20.org/lbc/Gallery/2023_Regatta/

